2023 Boundary Training to Fulfill Required Sexual Misconduct Prevention Training

Three sessions of boundary training will be offered during 2023 through a partnership between the Synod of the Covenant and its member presbyteries. The boundary training will be presented by LeaderWise.

The cost of the training is free and available to all members of the presbytery. The cost of the training is covered by the Synod of the Covenant through per capita dollars and by the Presbytery of the Miami Valley (PMV) through connectional support dollars.

The training sessions will be offered online:

April 25-26, 2023, 1:00 to 3:30 pm ET

Register Here:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAldOyhrjIvG9GknKJCJWNL0YaUjmUBWmtz

October 2-3, 2023, 6:00 to 8:30 pm ET

Register Here:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0udeivpj4vHtUob-9S8R9nkVTsAJ wAW-F

November 7-8, 2023, 1:00 to 3:30 pm ET Register Here:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMkc-Csqz4oH9LsltJOHq3mu-bR8F9LtPsV

Completing this boundary training fulfills the Presbytery of the Miami Valley Sexual Misconduct Training requirement for ministers of the Word and Sacrament who are members of the PMV; commissioned ruling elders serving at the direction of the PMV; certified Christian educators serving within the PMV; employees, officers and agents of the PMV; and any other persons working for the presbytery in connection with any of its programs, ministries, organizations or activities, whether paid or unpaid. This training is required at least every five years.

Participants must attend both sessions to receive credit for completing the program and shall submit a copy of their course completion certificate to Stated Clerk Lynn Bova statedclerk@miamipresbytery.org.